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Coordinator Comment

Never, in 16 years, have I allowed personal things to interfere with the Stickler Involved People newsletter.  So, this is a first.

 

But it is also VERY important that I remind you of the hotel deadline for the annual conference in Milwaukee July 8-10.  Please read the article below from the last newsletter for a reminder of hotel policy.  If you have questions, please contact the hotel.  Now is the time to make your reservations!  The conference application and information are on our website www.sticklers.org
 

The other very important thing is that we have received many applications for the Gunnar B Stickler scholarship that incomplete.  Please check quickly with your school to make sure we have your grades.

 

Third thing is that the SIP board has decided to quit trying to find the PERFECT location for conferences.  We seem to have about the same number of attendees each year, no matter where we locate.  So, to save trouble getting speakers, we have decided to select 4-5 locations and rotate.  So, if you are hoping have us closer, it may not happen.  For the FINAL time, if you want to have a conference in your town, contact me.  

 

Fourth is a clarification:  The SIP board had decided to not make copies of the second DVD produced by Kim Barwise.  She will bring copies to the conference in Milwaukee and we will put information in later newsletters about ordering that DVD from her.  SIP will still have copies of the first DVD to sell for $10.  Both DVDs can be viewed at http://www.sticklervideo.org 
 

 

CONFERENCE

A vote was taken at the annual conference and Milwaukee was chosen for July 8-11, 2011.  Details are available in the email accompanying this newsletter.  Important information from the hotel:  “In the event that a guest who has reserved a room within your block checks out prior to the guest's reserved checkout date, an early departure fee will be charged to that guest's individual account. Guests wishing to avoid this fee must advise the hotel at or before check-in of any change in the scheduled length of stay.  The Hotel will inform members of your group of this fee upon check-in.”  

You can call the hotel Direct at 262-364-1100 or the Sheraton Reservations Center at 800 325-3535.  Make that you ask for THE 15TH AMERICAN STICKLER SYNDROME CONFERENCE. The meeting will be at the 
SHERATON MILWAUKEE BROOKFIELD HOTEL
375 South Moorland Road, Brookfield, WI 53005

A website has been set up for us at 

http://www.starwoodmeeting.com/StarGroupsWeb/res?id=1103104873&key=942CB

Our rate is $85 a night including free breakfast.  This is a Great bargain, especially for the weekend we will be in Milwaukee.  A schedule will be posted on our website soon.

[image: image1.wmf]
Coordinator:  Pat Houchin           Medical Advisor:  David M. Brown, M.D.         www.sticklers.org






[image: image2][image: image3.wmf]